
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 April 13, 2005 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Ronald Leonhardt 
City Clerk 
Room 205 - City Hall 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Mr. Leonhardt: 
 
 Would your office please prepare and publish a Class I Notice for a public hearing 
to be conducted by the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee on May 17, 
2005.  The subject of the public hearing will be the Third Ward Neighborhood Plan.  Since 
State Law requires a 30-day published notice prior to the committee hearing, publishing is 
required on April 15, 2005.    Upon completion, please provide Karen Mierow, Department 
of City Development, with two copies of the proof of publication. 
  
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Rocky Marcoux 
 Executive Secretary 
 City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: J. Owczarski 
 L. Elmer 
 D. Fowler                 
 K. Mierow 
 M. Maierle 
 J. Laskowski 
 Alderman Robert Bauman 
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